
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
 
 

 
  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                      
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

 
Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             

This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 
 

Mass Offering this week. 
Fr Gary sss (RIP) Margaret & Jack Goldsmith (A) Dennis Leach (LD) Thanksgiving Mass,                  

John, Ida & Edna Thorpe (RIP) Jack, Annie & Ann Thompson (RIP) John Harris (RIP)                       
David Corban (Bth/A) A Special Intention. 

St Oscar Romero Parish 
Lottery! 

  
£50 No 366 Sarah Longworth 

  
       £25 No 30 Mary Farrell  

 
       £25 No 326 Ken Bunyan   
 

Last week’s Collections. 
 £ 725:72 

 
 

 
                                                                   

 
 
  
  
 
  
 
 
 

  Sunday  

 
This week’s Mass 

Timetable. 
 

Monday:  St Peter’s Church      
10am 

Tuesday: St Peter’s Church                     
10am 

Wednesday St Peter’s church             
10am 

     Thursday: No Mass.  
Friday: No Mass             

Saturday: Vigil St Peter’s Church 
6pm 

Sunday:  St Peter’s Church          
9am 

The Priory                                      
10-30 am.  
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Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 01254 51417.Registered Charity No:250037 17th Aug 2025 
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions.    

On the 6th of September at St Peters 
church 11-15 to 11:45am.        

The Priory on request.  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

Food Bank. 
 Thank you for your generous 

donations, the next collection will 
be in September.  

We have been asked for toiletries 
and laundry items please. 

  

Petition. 
We are asked to sign the petition for CAFOD cancel debt. 

 This is available at the back of St Peter’s church if you 
would like to sign.  

Newsletter. 
If you would like the newsletter  

emailed to you please send your 
email address to 

lcorban@icloud.com  

this way we can be sure we have the 
right email address; this is a way of 
saving on the copies that we need to 

supply each week. 

Funeral. 
Wednesday 20th August in St Peter’s church at 11am a 

funeral service for Baby Arlo James followed by 
burial. 

Please pray for this little angel in heaven and for his 
mum and dad at this sad time.  

mailto:lcorban@icloud.com

